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          St Patrick’s PS, Legamaddy, Weekly Newsletter
             What’s the story in Legamaddy??? 

[image: image9.jpg]


Thursday 8th October 2020
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Julie, from the Barnardo’s B.O.U.N.C.E programme, visited the P4-7 children today to deliver a workshop to help the children build resilience and give them strategies to cope with ups-and-downs of life. This workshop adds to our whole school approach to emotional health and well being which is important as we return to school after the disruptions of this year.
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Our School Dinner Menu
Week beginning 12th October
Mon – Hot Dog, Wedges, Sweetcorn, Salad & Coleslaw
Tray Bake

Tues – Cheese & ham Panini & Homemade Soup
Biscuit

Wed- Homemade Chicken Goujons, Potatoes & Vegetables
Chocolate Sponge

Thurs – Roast Turkey
Ice-cream

Fri – Fish/Fish Fingers, Chips & Beans

Fruit Muffin
Our Breakfast Club is temporarily out of action but we will keep you informed of any developments. 
Our School’s SAFEGUARDING team
Miss Nugent - Designated Teacher for Child Protection 
Miss Annett- Deputy Designated Teacher for Child Protection
Mrs Mc Dowell – principal
Miss McMullan - Governor in charge of Child Protection
Mr Venney – chair of board of governor

Dates for your Diary
P1 Photographs: Wednesday 14th October
Halloween Movie Day & Fancy Dress: Thurs 22nd (more details to follow)
Halloween Holidays: Fri 23rd – Friday 31st Oct (inclusive)


A parental questionnaire was sent home on Monday 5th October.  As valued members of our school community we would greatly appreciate your feedback.  Questionnaires can be sent into school and will be stored in a box for 72 hours or alternatively you can complete the questionnaire and send a picture via seesaw. 
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Parent Teacher Meetings

Unfortunately, this year we are unable to hold our usual settling in face to face meetings therefore this year we will be providing you with a written report that will be sent home on Fri 16th October.  Should any parent have any further concerns a scheduled phone call can be arranged with the class teacher via the office following receipt of the report.
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	P1
	Sophie
	Cillian

	
	P2
	Ellen
	Caiden

	
	P3
	Eva
	Matthew F

	
	P4
	Fia
	Mark

	
	P5/6
	Eva R
	John

	
	P6/7
	Xena 
	Richie
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In line with our child protection & Safe guarding policy we would like to remind parents that the use of a mobile phone is not permitted within the school grounds.  
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Please note that as advertised in a previous Look In any items that you would like to donate to the Road of Hope Christmas Appeal are not to be placed in a shoe box.  Due to new regulations items are to be brought into school in a plastic bag.  








Caoimhe Cunningham, James Doran, Niall Laird & Cillian Laird





A special thank you to Patricia Rhodes, from Patricia’s Petals, for donating the lovely scarecrows to our School Council.  The school council have organised a raffle for Hallowe’en.  The tickets cost 50p each and we ask that if your child would like to purchase any, that the money is placed in a see through bag to ensure the money can be counted without being handled.  Tickets will go on sale from Monday 12th October and the draw will take place on Thursday 22nd October.
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